
Hello! 
My name is Ms. Bohaychuk and I am so excited to be your teacher and welcome you
into our class family in September! I know that we will have so much fun together this
year! I can’t wait to meet you!

I grew up by Vegreville on a farm
so I love anything outdoors! This

will be my first year teaching and I
cannot wait to be joining all the
amazing people of St. Patrick

school.
I have a dog named Winnie and a

cat named Priska. 

Ms. Bohaychuk welcomes you to

-Hiking 
-Animals
-Plants
-Reading
-Popcorn 

-Camping 
-Spending time
with family
-Cooking

Some of my favourite things!  

About me!
Questions? Contact info:
zoe.bohaychuk@eics.ab.ca 
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